Press Release

September 27, 2017 - Livingston, Texas

The Mayor and City Council of the City of Livingston are pleased
to announce the appointment of Ellie Monteaux as Assistant City
Manager, effective October 1, 2017.

Ellie has been employed with the City of Livingston for over 17
years and has served as City Secretary since her appointment
August 1, 2007.

Ellie is actively involved in the Texas Municipal Clerks Association and earned the distinction
of Texas Registered Municipal Clerk in 2012. She is also a member of the International
Institute of Municipal Clerks having received the national designation of Certified Municipal
Clerk earlier this year.

“Ellie has served the City faithfully and efficiently in several capacities, and the City Council
and I are delighted to bring her administrative capabilities and knowledge of the City’s
operations to the forefront to assist in the City’s day to day management. ” - Mayor Clarke
Evans

“I am very thankful to have been a part of the City of Livingston for the past 17 years. 1
look forward to serving the citizens of Livingston as Assistant City Manager and City
Secretary for many years to come.” - Ellie Monteaux

Ellie and husband Kenneth relocated to Livingston in March, 2000 from Arizona. They are
blessed with a large extended family throughout Texas. The highlight of their lives
continues to be their wonderful daughter and granddaughters.
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